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Dear World Journal of Transplantation reviewers, 

 

Thank you for taking the time to read our manuscript “Cytomegatovirus infection after liver 

transplantation”. We appreciate your observations. We are attaching the manuscript with no changes 

based on the reviewer’s comments. 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Blanca Lizaola-Mayo, MD and Dr. Eduardo A. Rodriguez, MD 


